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COMPLIANCE WITH STATE AND FEDERAL LAWS  
REGARDING EMPLOYEE LEAVE AND PAYROLL PROCEDURES 

 
The board of education recognizes that the state or federal government may enact new laws               
and regulations that effect the District’s leave policies for employees. The District will comply              
with such laws and regulations applicable to its employees. 
 
To the greatest extent possible, the District will construe additional leave granted by a state or                
federal act to run concurrently with leave granted to employees under existing policies,             
procedures, and/or contracts. The District will implement any new mandated employee leave            
provisions consistent with any regulations or guidelines issued by the governing authority            
granting such leave.  
 
Further, the District will comply with any state or federal laws applicable to the pay of its                 
employees, including those applicable to the garnishment of wages.  
 
When appropriate, the District will seek advice from local, state, or federal authorities and/or its               
legal counsel as to any obligations under newly issued laws and regulations.  
 
 


